
  
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

               Our Reference:                 

KS2/REV/2024 

                 

                5 December 2024 

 

 

Dear Headteacher, 

If you are not the headteacher, please forward this email to the 
appropriate person 

2024 Key Stage 2 (KS2) Revised Data  

Publication details 
 
Revised 2024 KS2 performance data is due to be published at 9:30am on 
Thursday 12 December 2024 here. 
 
The ‘Compare school and college performance data in England’ service will 
contain data based on the results of pupils at the end of KS2 in the 2023/24 
academic year.  
 
Early access to publication data: 
 
You can view your revised data, in advance of publication here. 
 
This information is being provided to you in advance, in confidence and 
on the condition that it is not released to other persons outside of your 
school before 9:30am on Thursday 12 December 2024. 
 
This data reflects amendment requests submitted during the 2024 KS2 
September Checking Exercise that were accepted. There is no facility to 
amend your school’s data on the CYPMD portal. 
 
If you have any enquiries about KS2 results or reviews, please contact STA 
by email at assessments@education.gov.uk or by telephone on 0300 303 
3013. The CYPMD help line cannot assist with these queries.  
 

Decisions for September pupil removal requests can be found on the ‘Your 
pupil details’ page of the CYPMD portal. Please note, the DfE decision is 
final and we are unable to provide individual feedback on decisions. 

Further Enquiries  

If you require any further information please visit the CYPMD help centre.  

https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/
https://onlinecollections.des.fasst.org.uk/fastform/school-checking-exercise-ks2
https://check-your-performance-measures-data.education.gov.uk/hc/en-gb


Yours faithfully  

  

Department for Education   


